
 

 

Contributions for the welfare of families of Martyred soldiers 

 

 More than 40 CRPF soldiers were martyred on 14.02.2019 in a deadly 

terrorist attack in Pulwama district of Jammu & Kashmir. Contributions for the 

welfare of families of Martyred soldiers can be made through the government 

website https://bharatkeveer.gov.in/  

 If there is problem in using the above link, contributions through 

cheques drawn in favour of “Bharat Ke Veer” can be sent directly to the 

following address :- 

 Deputy Inspector General, CRPF 

 CRPF Headquarters 

 CGO Complex, Lodhi Road 

 New Delhi- 110003 

 India 
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